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Subject: English Date: 5/3/18 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

We hope that you all had an enjoyable half term break. The children have 
returned to school full of enthusiasm and have been very excited about the 
snow. Unfortunately, the bitterly cold weather has led to a large amount of 
indoor playtimes and two days of school closure due to the adverse 
conditions. Now that we have reached the month of March, we hope for some 
milder temperatures!  
Thank you for supporting your child with the measures homework over the 
last two weeks. The children were tested on their knowledge this week and 
achieved very impressive marks! 
We have both been very poorly over half term with the same virus. The 
children coped and behaved very well on Monday and Tuesday with supply 
teachers. Fortunately, normal service was resumed on Wednesday. 
We celebrated World Book Day on Wednesday. There were some amazing 
costumes on show and every child got the chance to stand up on the bench 
during assembly to announce to everyone who they were dressed up as. 
There were lots of book related activities taking place during the day. We 
enjoyed a book swap with children from Year 5 and 6 followed by a Boogie 
Break session in the hall instead of outdoor playtime (photos can be found on 
twitter) Many of our children also enjoyed the evening story session led by 
Gareth Baker, our patron of reading. 
To mark World Book Day, we would like the children to complete the 
scavenger hunt activity on the attached sheet. Our hope is that the children 
will draw on their knowledge of stories and spend time looking at different 
books at home to complete the task. The return date for homework is 
Monday 12th March to allow children time over the weekend to do this. 
Your child will still need their outdoor P.E. kit every Wednesday afternoon for 
class lacrosse and again on Friday mornings for multi-sports activities with 
Harvey.  
Times tables will continue to be tested every Wednesday morning as normal. 
 
Thank you! 
 
  

 To be returned by 12/3/18 
 

 
 


